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Memorandums of Understanding with Conservation Authorities and 

Changes to the Conservation Authorities Act 
 

On May 27, 2021 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. Council direct staff to work with the Lake Simcoe Region Conservation Authority and 

the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority to update the current Memorandum 

of Understanding for Planning and Development Review to provide for efficient, 

timely, and cost-effective services. 

2. That staff report back to Council on regulations related to the Conservation 

Authorities Act once released by the Province and any changes to York Region’s 

current Memorandums of Understanding and Service Level Agreements. 

3. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Chief Administrative Officers of Lake 

Simcoe Region Conservation Authority and the Toronto and Region Conservation 

Authority, the Clerks of the local municipalities, and the Ministry of Environment, 

Conservation and Parks for information. 
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